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‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’ 
Raising Aspirations, Realising Ambition and Stimulating Curiosity 

 
12 December 2024 
 
TO: PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN DUCKLINGS, GOSLINGS AND PUFFLING CLASSES 

 
Dear Parents 
 
JONATHAN’S JUNGLE ROADSHOW – TUESDAY 21 JANUARY 2025 
 

 
 

As part of our topic next term, we have invited Jonathan’s Jungle into school on 

Tuesday, 21 January 2025 to visit Ducklings, Goslings and Pufflings classes.   

 

Jonathan will be bringing a variety of creatures into school for the children to meet and 

in some cases, handle!  This should be a wonderful experience and a fantastic way to 

kick off our topic this term. 

 

The cost of this visit will be £5.90 per child.  The payment is now live and payable on 
ParentPay, and we ask that payments are made by Friday, 17 January 2025.  Can we 
remind parents that if we do not receive enough contributions for this event, future trips 
and visits may not go ahead due to insufficient funds.  
 

If you would like to know more about this event, please go to Jonathan’s website:  

www.jonathansjungleroadshow.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Formoy-Brown 

 

L Formoy-Brown (Mrs) 

Assistant Headteacher/KS1 Lead  

 

http://www.jonathansjungleroadshow.co.uk/
http://www.jonathansjungleroadshow.co.uk/index.html

